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HB 302 
Criminal Law – Deadly Weapons on School Property – Nonpublic Schools 

(No Weapons on Nonpublic School Property Act) 
OPPOSE 

 
 

This legislation crosses Constitutional lines by negating the right of private 

individuals and privately owned institutions to make management and policy 

decisions regarding the exercise of protected rights on their own private property. 

 

HB 302 sets a dangerous precedent and clearly demonstrates the government’s 

intent to incrementally restrict and prohibit the possession of firearms in Maryland. 

 

We ask for an unfavorable report. 

 
John H. Josselyn, Director 
2A Maryland 
February 5, 2020 
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